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Wallace P. Rhodes
1934-2017

In July 2017, the Town of Belmont lost a long-time member of our community, Wallace Rhodes.
Wallace was a charter member of the Belmont Historical Society, had served as a member of the Budget
Committee, Heritage Commission, Village Revitalization Committee, Belmont Senior Center Advisory
Council, Save the Gale School Committee and for many years had been involved in efforts to save the
Belmont Mill. During the Town’s efforts to revitalize the Village, Wallace’s old photographs were a
priceless resource, many of which were used to highlight the kiosk signs placed throughout the Village. In
2015, Wallace was honored with a Community Heritage Award by the Board of Selectmen and Heritage
Commission.

His kind spirit and generous heart will be sorely missed by the community.

No-person was ever honored for what he received. Honor
has been the reward for what he gowe." calvin Coolidge





